
 
 

 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 

 
 
CONTACT:  Kirsten Garcia, City Secretary 

 

SUBJECT: Approval of agreement with True North Emergency Management Services, LLC for RFP # 22-

001P Debris Monitoring Services.  

 

SUMMARY: Consider awarding bid #22-001P and authorizing agreement with True North Emergency 

Management Services, LLC for Debris Monitoring Services.  

 

 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 

In March of 2022, the City went out for bid for Debris Monitoring Services. We received one bid from True 

North Emergency Management, LLC. It is unclear the reasoning, but the bid was not presented to Council for 

award.  

 

True North Emergency Management has been contacted and agreed to honor the fees in the original proposal.  

 

It is important to note, that when we bid this in 2018, True North was also our only respondent. 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: The City is only impacted should we need the services.  

 

RECOMMENDATION:  Staff requests this award be approved. 

 

 
Thank you, 

 

 

 
Kirsten Garcia 


